
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Notices  

May  22nd    -  The Church Office is closed for the Victoria Day holiday  

May  24th   -  Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00 am 

     May  25th    -  Choir Practice in the Choir Room 7:30 pm 

     

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Most Reverend Fred Hiltz Invites ALL Parishioners in the Diocese to 

Celebrate the 60th Anniversary of the Anglican Foundation of Canada 
 

May 25th  5:45pm Choral Evensong at Christ Church Cathedral 

  6:45pm Wine and Cheese Reception 

  7:30pm Anglican Foundation Annual General Meeting  
 

May 27th  5:00 – 7:00pm Wine and Cheese Reception and… 

  The official opening of (in)finite: A Canadian Textile Exhibition    

Please join Primate Fred, the Anglican Foundation Board of Directors 

and Executive Director Judy Rois for this celebration 

           All gatherings take place at Christ Church Cathedral, 690 Burrard Street  

 



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

      

 

 

      

 

Please send Reverend Blaney your ideas by Tuesday, May 30. 
 

 
 

St. Catherine’s is looking for two 

mature students to help with 

maintenance tasks this summer. 

 

Painting, cleaning, maintenance etc. 

   35 hours per week 

 

Interested? 

Contact Randy in the church office 

604 985 0666 • scadmin@shaw.ca 

 

Planning Time for 

Anglicans and Lutherans   

in North Vancouver 
 

             

Our Annual Regional Planning Day will be held on  

Saturday, June 3 from 9:00am to 12:00 noon at St John’s Church,                   

220 West 8th Street, North Vancouver.  Please plan on attending!   
 

All are invited to have a say about what worked well or not this year,              

and plan for all the joint regional services and programs for the coming year.   
 

As well, if you have a specific program you would like the region to consider, 

please be in contact with The Rev. Patrick Blaney (priest.sjnv@telus.net) and 

he will make your idea a part of the agenda for discussion.   

  

Cookie donations for 

the Homeless Shelter 

may be dropped off in 

the kitchen on Tuesday 

morning. 

 

Students Summer Jobs 


